
 

 

 
 

 
LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

Intersection Improvement Project Roundabout at S Morristown Pike and E Davis Road 
Greenfield, Indiana  

 
The City of Greenfield will host a public information meeting on May 9, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., at the Elmore Center, 
280 North Apple Street, Greenfield, Indiana 46140.  The purpose of the information meeting is to offer all 
interested parties an opportunity to review preliminary design plans to improve the intersection of Morristown 
Pike & Davis Road (CR 100S) through the construction of a single lane roundabout.  
 
The intersection is located southeast of downtown Greenfield approximately 1,000 feet east of the entrance to 
Brandywine Park. The large agricultural parcel in the southwest corner of the intersection is expected to be 
developed in the future, increasing the traffic in the area. The roundabout will improve operations and safety at 
the intersection. In order to better facilitate future development, the City also desires to make improvements to 
water and sanitary sewer service in the area through the construction of new facilities.  New water main will be 
installed within the limits of the roundabout project, along four legs of the intersection.  This water main will 
connect into a separate water main extension project on the north leg.  New sanitary sewer will also be installed 
along each leg of the intersection within the roundabout project limits. 
 
The intersection will be closed during construction.  A detour will be provided using CR 400E, CR 300S and SR 
9/State Street.  The intersection is expected to be closed for 10 months. 
 
Design plans are available for review at the following on-line location:  https://tinyurl.com/bddu9b4c 
 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), persons and/or groups requiring project 
information be made available in alternative formats are encouraged to contact Michael Oliphant at 
mike.oliphant@ucindy.com.  
 


